
 

The Belpre City School District  

Celebrates 150 Years! 

Student logo contest 

 
Unlock your imagination!  Students are asked to submit designs for a 

logo that will be used to celebrate this momentous occasion. Your 

design will be used on letterhead, t-shirts, etc.  The theme for the year 

will be “I Believe in Belpre”.  Should you choose to accept this mission, 

you will have 30 days from March 22, 2021 to design an official logo.  

April 21, 2021 is the deadline!  The winning designer will receive $150 

cash and the satisfaction of seeing your design all over the district!  

Below is a concept drawing to get your creative juices flowing. 

 


